College of Education and Allied Professions Director’s Meeting

The CEAP Director’s met on Friday, March 13, 2000 at 1:00 p.m. in Killian 218.

Members present: Elaine Franklin, Erin McManus, Lee Nickles, Renee Corbin, Ken Hunt, Jacqueline Smith
Members absent: Kim Elliott, Janice Holt, Barbara Bell, Jamel Anderson-Ruff

Announcements: SUTEP website is set to go live later this afternoon/first thing in the morning.
Minutes: Approved
Discussion: 

New director report folders- Lee showed everyone how to reach the folder and why it came about.  Directors will now put electronic copies of monthly reports in the folders.
Website links to current Boyer, QEP, etc. pages – none currently exist university wide. Do we want to create these pages to be housed in our college? We think there should be a university wide page but since there is not one we think we should make one for the college.
Michael gave out a 2 page summary that would work great for initiating this idea. 

*Lee will check the binder for Boyer, QEP, Stewards of Place, etc.
Meeting Adjourned

